
 

Our Customers Speak . . .  

From Cinda in Ft. Mill, SC.  One of my real estate clients presented me with an interesting challenge, and 
of course we try to help when possible.  Not only did the client plan on downsizing from 6,000 square feet 
to just under 2,000 square feet, but the first closing date changed and a newer closing date continued 
being a moving target based on the new buyer's needs. To top it off, I knew our real estate client would 
want the downsizing sale to be conducted with a higher-end approach than others I had seen.   
 
After we met with Next Chapter, I realized we knew we had found a good match for the look of the sale.  
As we continued working with the Next Chapter team and moved the date of the sale three times, I 
became even more grateful I called them. Their "can do" approach helped with the stress of meeting a 
difficult deadline, and they stayed with us until the house was completely empty.  What a great 
experience for everyone involved! 

 
 

 

 


